
This letter is being addressed 
to yourself and some fifty other persons through­
out the Dominion who should be in a position to 
reflect the thoughts of various regional and 
economic groups. We trust we shall be favoured 
with your views and we assure you that our int­
erest arises only from a sincere concern for the 
economic and political future of the country in 
which we live.

Very truly yours,

}f *hlc

Lewis W. Douglas, 
President,
McGill University 
Montreal, P. Ç.


